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My name is Anthony Kalvans, I am the current President of the San Miguel Community Services District. I 
hope everything is well down in Nipomo. 

As you know, the Local Agency Formation Committee Election is corning up and I am running to be the new 
representative for the special districts. I am unfortunately out of the country attending to family business at this 
time but would be more then happy to attend your April 24th meeting, introduce myself to your board, and 
answer any questions they and yourself may have regarding the Lafco Election or about myself. 

I look forward to hearing from you and working with your district in the upcoming years. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Kalvans 

Anthony R. Kalvans 
-(805)-610-2480 

PO BOX 64, San Miguel, CA California, 93451-0064 

*Spam sent to either my phone or PO box will not be tolerated. 
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Cc: marshall@slolegal.com 
Subject: Election of LAFCO Commissioner 

Dear Fellow Special District Member, 

I wanted to follow up with you regarding the ongoing election for Commissioner representing our 
Special Districts on LAFCO. I currently serve as your Alternate Commissioner and would sincerely 
appreciate your support to allow me to continuing serving as one of your representatives on LAFCO. 

Even if your District has not voted in our previous elections, I hope you will vote in this election by 
casting your ballot for me in this election. Our email voting process makes it easy for each and every 
District to vote. 

In my position as the President of the San Luis Obispo County Chapter of the California Special 
Districts Association, I have made an effort to reach out to all of our Districts and keep everyone 
informed and involved. As your LAFCO regular Commissioner, I will expand those efforts to make 
sure your District is fully informed and involved on LAFCO issues. 

Tf you have any questions or would like to discuss any issue affecting your District, I can always be 
.eached on my cell phone at 805-441-4466 or you can contact me by email atmarshall@slolegal.com. 

Thank you for your support. 

Marshall E. Ochylski, 
Attorney at Law 

The Law Office of Marshall E. Ochy/ski 
The Parsonage at Old Church Place 
867 Pacific Street, Suite 210 . San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
Mailing Address: Post Office Box 14327· San Luis Obispo, CA 93406-4327 
Telephone: 805-544-4546 
Facsimile: 805-544-4594 

Email: marshaU@Slolegal.com 
Website: www.slolegal.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely 
for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential 
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